
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF YORKVILLE 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Village of Yorkville Plan Commission and 

Village Board will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2021, in the 
Community Room (1st Floor) at the Union Grove Municipal Center, located at 925 15th 
Avenue, Union Grove, regarding proposed revisions to Chapter 28 of the Village’s 
Municipal Code of Ordinances regarding land divisions. A copy of the proposed ordinance 
changes will be available for public inspection prior to the public hearing, beginning on 
Friday, March 26, 2021, and for at least two weeks during regular office hours at the 
Village Office, before consideration and possible adoption by the Village Board. If you 
have any questions, please contact the Village Administrator/Clerk at (262) 878-2123. 

 
Dated the 26th day of March, 2021, and the 2nd day of April, 2021. 

 
Michael McKinney 
Administrator/Clerk 


